St. Peter & St. Paul Catholic School
9135 Banyan Street

Alta Loma, CA 91737

Office (909) 987-7908

Fax (909) 987-6779
www.stpeterstpaulschool.com

December 1, 2023

Dear prospective supporter,

| trust this letter finds you well. As we approach our annual Saints Gala fundraising event on March 9, 2024, | am writing
to extend a heartfelt invitation for your support. At St. Peter & St. Paul Catholic School, we firmly believe in the
transformative power of education as the cornerstone of success. As a Catholic school, we believe in guiding our
students along a virtuous path. In collaboration with parents, our mission is to instill a passion for learning that fosters
spiritual, intellectual, and physical growth, equipping students for a future grounded in Christian faith.

Established in 1984, St. Peter & St. Paul Catholic School opened its doors with a preschool program and have since
expanded to eighth grade. Our school receives no financial assistance from the government, the Diocese of San
Bernardino, or any other entity. As an independent institution, we rely on the support of our community to ensure the
continued success of our mission. Our annual Saints Gala is our biggest fundraiser. The donations we receive from this
event help cover expenses such as classroom equipment, facility enhancements, and technology upgrades. This is the
reason we are reaching out to you and seeking your support. If you own a business or know someone who does, we
would humbly accept donations in the form of monetary contributions, gift cards, gift certificates, or goods and services
related to your business. Every contribution, regardless of size, makes a significant impact.

In recognition of you generous contribution, we will prominently feature your businesses and all contributing individuals
in our Saints Gala program to be distributed to all who attend the event as a token of our appreciation. Moreover, all
donations are tax-deductible. Our federal tax ID is 95-3293896.

If you would like to contribute or discuss your potential donation further, please contact our Vice President of
Fundraising and Gala coordinator, Mrs. Erika F. Torres. She can be reached via email at
vpfundraising@stpeterstpaulschool.com or gala@stpeterstpaulschool.com. Your support is instrumental in sustaining
the mission and vision of our school, and we genuinely appreciate your consideration and generosity.

Your support is invaluable to us, and we are grateful for your consideration. Thank you for being an essential part of our
community.

Sincerely,
rs. Diana Armeénta

Principal

CC: Erika F. Torres

FAITH IN OUR FUTURE



